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COLTRANE PROJECT OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE HOSTS COMMUNITY INPUT MEETING 
 
 
High Point, N.C. (Jan. 23, 2020) – The Coltrane Project Oversight Committee will host a community 
presentation on Thursday, Jan. 30, 2020, at 6 p.m. at the Penn-Griffin School for the Arts, located at 825 
Washington St.  
 
At the presentation, residents will learn about the historic John Coltrane childhood home here in High Point, N.C. 
and provide feedback on its future use. 
  
The Coltrane Project Oversight Committee is composed of High Point residents, city staff and elected officials 
tasked with implementing a plan to transform the historic home into a revitalized community asset that highlights 
community and celebrates the legacy of the late world-renowned jazz artist John Coltrane.  
 
Recommendations for the use of the space will be submitted to City Council for final approval. Contact Jeron 
Hollis for more information. 
 
The City of High Point aims to serve as the catalyst for bringing together the community’s human, economic and 
civic resources for the purpose of creating the single most livable, safe and prosperous community in America. 
For more information on the City, visit www.highpointnc.gov. 
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